
 
Stitches of Class has joined the effort in helping the “Dress a girl around the 

World’s” cause. 

 

We dream of a world in which every girl 

has at least one new dress! 

 

We want girls to know  that they are worthy of love and respect. 

That God loves them! 

Dress a Girl Around the World is a Campaign under Hope 4 

Women International (a 501 (c) 3 organization) bringing dignity 

to women around the world since 2006.  Hope 4 Women 

International is a nondenominational independent Christian 

organization. 

 

 
 

 

 



Imagine With Us: 

 What if Every Girl had just one dress? 

 

 People from across the United States, Canada, Hong Kong, Australia, 

The UK, Sweden, the Philippines, Uganda, and more gather for a day or 

an evening of sewing dresses out of pillowcases and fabric. They gather 

in living rooms, basements, backyards, dining rooms, schools, churches, 

and civic centers. 

They join together because they believe  

that every girl deserves the dignity  

of owning at least one dress. 

 

If interested in helping us with this great cause, 

please contact me at: 

Elayna J. Torsone 

201-981-4331 

etorsone@gmail.com 

 

 

Together let’s give every girl a new dress. 
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